Rumboldswhyke School

30" April 2021

Year 1 Curriculum Letter — Summer Term — Mrs Toy and Mrs Harris

This half term, our Learning Experience is called ‘Land Ahoy’ and below you can see the learning that will
be taking place in different subjects:

English
After exploring a range of pirate
themed stories, we will become authors
and write our own pirate adventures.

Ways to help at home:

Please continue to hear your child read reqularly, every day, if possible.

Practice counting up to 50 from different starting numbers, e.g. 23, 24, 25..49, 50;

Practice counting back from 50 from different starting numbers, e.q. 50, 49, 48.3, 2, 1;

Practice counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. This could be done whilst they are walking to school, laying
the table for dinner, having a bath etc.
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With very best wishes,
Mrs Harris and Mrs Toy



